Greetings!

Reverend Heather Carlson will be officiating this Sunday!

Thank-you to the following volunteers this Sunday:

Elder in Charge: Marg McCulley Scripture Reader: Marg Taylor Sound Operator: Pat Evans

Greeter: Debi Hoefling

Coffee Hosts: Marg McCulley and Wendy PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen Minutes for Mission: Marilyn Taylor

Westminster United Church is still accepting donations of food and toiletry items on behalf of the Medicine Hat Chaplaincy. The donation bin is located in the Narthex. These items help struggling college students and are in great demand.

The Kiwanis Club is soon to celebrate its 100th anniversary!

A barbecue lunch from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. on Aug. 24 will be held.

Hot dogs, hamburgers, drinks and snacks, will be available with prices ranging from \$1 to \$5.

There will also be a disc golf demonstration with 100th anniversary nine-inch frisbees available for \$4.

Money raised from the lunch will be used to maintain and improve Kiwanis Central Park.